
Notice of Intent to Award Contract under a National Cooperative Purchasing Agreement 
 
The Borough of Wharton intends to participate in the Houston Galveston Area Council 
(HGAC) contract for Motor Vehicles, Contract FS12-13 to purchase a Pierce Saber Triple 
Combination Pumper. 
 
Information regarding the contract may be found at the Borough of Wharton Municipal 
Offices during regular business hours, as well as on the Borough of Wharton website at 
www.whartonnj.com 
 
The Borough of Wharton anticipates joining the HGAC contract on January 18, 2016. The 
HGAC contract term is December 1, 2015 through November 30, 2017. 
 
It is the intent of the Borough of Wharton to make a contract award to Pierce 
Manufacturing, Inc. pursuant to the proposal submitted in response to the Borough of 
Wharton Request for Proposals. 
 
The Borough of Wharton is permitted to join national cooperative purchasing agreements 
under the authority of N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3). 
 
Comment period ends January 11, 2016. 


